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Comments: I am a strong supporter of CBMBA/Gunnison Trails and the GPLI.  The GPLI has been a

collaborative approach with many various user groups.  I fully support the GPLI approach to the

GraniteBasin/Eccher Gulch area.   The Special Management Area proposed by GPLI in the Granite Basin/Eccher

Gulch area is a unique tool in that should be taken advantage off as it can provide all the protections of

wilderness, while allowing certain activities like mountain biking.

 

Thank you for the opportunity to comment in the Planning Process.

 

Seth Tucker - 108.5 Teocalli Ave, CB CO 81224


